Dear BLS Faculty,







Tuesday, October 5th, 2010
It’s time for the 2010 Teach-In on Climate Change Solutions at BLS!

Boston Latin School will be participating in the annual Teach-In on Sustainability & Global Climate Change Solutions on Tuesday, October 12th.  

In conjunction with the Teach In, there will be special assemblies for all grades (schedule below) Please join us in educating your students about this important issue and inspire them to be the agents of change in their own lives.
 
ACE Assembly Schedule (assembly takes whole period):
Class V & VI:  R1 - Friday, October 8, 2010  (had to be Friday, as not all classes would fit in one day)
Class I:    RI  - Tuesday, October 12, 2010
Class II:   R2 - Tuesday, October 12, 2010
Class III:  R4 - Tuesday, October 12, 2010
Class IV:  R6 - Tuesday, October 12, 2010
Colleagues As Resources:  As you know, 14 BLS educators (Kim Green, Caroline Occean, Maggie Greaves, Joe Concannon, Andy Hanley, Kay Moon, Kit Kilbourne, Chris Doss, Jesse Southwick, Aaron Osowiecki, Liz Hauck, Sarah Lau, Keri Orellana, Cate Arnold) attended a weeklong sustainability training with the Children’s Environmental Literacy Foundation this past summer and developed sustainability curriculum for their classes.  These folks are very approachable, and are an excellent resource for colleagues interested in learning more about how to incorporate a sustainability focus into existing lessons.  Youth CAN also has two climate “back packs” that have climate lessons in them available for use (see Cate Arnold in 025), as well as links to curriculum resources on the Youth CAN website at: http://www.blsyouthcan.org/BLS_Youth_C.A.N./Education.html - just click on “Resources for Educators”
 
FILMS:  Youth CAN will make several films available through the Safari Montage system on the 12th:  
An Inconvenient Truth; Who Killed the Electric Car; The Great Warming; Food Inc.; Blue Gold, World Water Wars; Strange Days on Planet Earth; Food Matters; Trashed, The Story of Garbage American Style; King Corn; Flow; Too Hot Not To Handle
 
ASSEMBLIES:  In addition, we are hosting special guests at Boston Latin School for this year’s teach-in. Our students will have the opportunity to see a live, multimedia assembly presentation about climate change by the Alliance for Climate Education (ACE).  Described by students and teachers as “the best presentation ever,” ACE’s dynamic presentation educates students about climate change science and inspires them to take action. The presentation's fast-paced animations, music and videos, the energetic presenter, and the focus on students' creating change, connect to students with a variety interests (arts, science, social studies, computer science) and even to those who haven't yet found their passion. I encourage you to check out the trailer for ACE's presentation here: http://www.acespace.org/teachers/about-presentation  ACE is a national nonprofit dedicated to educating America's high school students about the science behind climate change. The ACE presentation addresses state science standards and the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration’s (NOAA) essential principles of climate science. 
 
The program is being made available to all classes as part of BLS Youth CAN's effort to position BLS as a role model for the entire state of Massachusetts and beyond in terms of sharing our green roof, the lessons of our energy audit and greener facility, promoting our sustainability curriculum, etc. It has become increasingly important that we take steps to provide our students with substantial opportunities to really understand the significance climate change and sustainability, and provide examples that demonstrate BLS’s growing commitment to educating for sustainability. 
 
This particular presentation is one of the easiest and most effective ways to convey the big picture with regard to the message of sustainability. Furthermore, all of the curriculum units and lessons that teachers developed at the Summer Institute will be strengthened tremendously by this content. Finally, it will also build support among the faculty and student body for all the important work that BLS Youth CAN students have tirelessly undertaken on behalf of our school. 
 
BLS Youth CAN students would especially like to thank the faculty who participated in the Summer Institute, and who initiated this effort to bring the exciting ACE presentation to all grades at BLS.  Students would also like to thank BLS faculty in general for being flexible and supportive year after year with regard to this worthwhile effort.  
 
Thank you!  
Boston Latin School Youth Climate Action Network (Faculty Advisor:  Cate Arnold catebarnold@aol.com
